From: Anke Finkensiep

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 8:39 PM

To: Pavel Smrčka **Subject:** Vitafoods

Dear Pavel,

I would like to thank you and your team for the excellent job you did with regards to Vitafoods. Although the stand was very small this time you were able to place the same amount of chairs as previous years and created an attractive and appealing design. We received a lot of positive feedback from customers/visitors. And thank you for always being very supportive, it is fun working with you!

Could you please let me know if TNT picked up the pallet last Friday or if your colleagues returned it to your warehouse so that we have to collect it from you. Many thanks!

Best regards Anke

Anke Finkensiep Area Sales Manager

AYANDA GMBH & CO. KG